
 
  

 

December 10, 2023 
 
The Chatham Township Volunteer Fire Department  
c/o Richard Gentles, President   
495 River Road  
Chatham, NJ 07928  
 
Dear Richard, 
 
On behalf of The Chatham Turkey Trot Race Committee, I am pleased to report 
that the 15th annual Chatham Turkey Trot was another successful race attracting 
nearly 1,300 runners. Over the past 15 years we have raised more than 
$300,000 to support our first responders and diabetes research and education 
including the Chatham Emergency Squad, the Diabetes Research Institute, The 
Barton Center for Diabetes Education, and your organization. 
 
The Chatham Turkey Trot continues to grow each year as our community comes 
together to give thanks for all that we have and to raise funds for those dedicated 
to protecting and improving the lives of others. It has become a family holiday 
tradition representing all that is great about the Chatham Township community.  
 
As a result, it’s our pleasure to donate $10,000 to the Chatham Township 
Volunteer Fire Department bringing our 15 year total to more than $110,000.  
 
We hope the Department can make good use of these funds as you to continue 
to protect the residents of Chatham Township.  

Best regards, 

 
 
 
 
Curt Ritter, Founder & President   
The Chatham Turkey Trot  
 

The Chatham Turkey Trot  130 Huron Drive  Chatham, NJ 07928  

                                                                                  TheChathamTurkeyTrot.org 

http://www.chathamemergencysquad.org/
http://www.diabetesresearch.org/
http://www.thechathamturkeytrot.org/

